
Welcome back! 

Welcome back, we hope you had a great 
half-term break. We are looking forward 
to a busy half-term on the run up to 

Christmas. 

Snacks 

Please ensure your 
child is bringing a 
healthy snack such 

as fresh or dried fruit 
or a healthy biscuit.

Key dates 

Looking ahead, our first school trip 
will be on Thursday 2nd November 

to the IOM art society where 
children will make their own clay 

portrait. 

Our KS1 Halloween disco will take 
place on Friday 3rd November. Our 
Christmas concert will take place 
on the 14th and 15th December at 

10am.


Reading Reminder

Please can you remind your children when they 

need to change their reading books. Children new 
given the opportunity to change them every 

morning. If there are any family members who 
would be able to spare an afternoon or morning 
to come in and listen to readers, we would be 

most grateful.

Year 1/2 Class Letter Autumn 2 

New Children

A big welcome to 
Daniella who has 

joined St Nicholas and 
Ariel who has joined 

St Francis. 


Uniform/ Coats

As the weather is 

turning colder, please 
ensure your child 

brings a named coat to 
school everyday. Please 
ensure all uniform is 

named as lost property 
is growing. 




Project 

We will be continuing with our 

project this half-term. It is 
great to see how much children 
have been enjoying the ‘Create’ 

project so far. 

Some of the things we have been up to in 
Year 1/2!

Science week 1 

In our final week of Autumn 1, we 

had our first science week. We 
focused on forces and how we 

can use more force to slow down 
or speed up a push or a pull. 
The children made fantastic 

predictions and recorded their 
results in a table.  Science week 2 


We have kick started Autumn 2 
with our second science week. 

Year 2 have focused on 
electricity. Looking at what 
items use electricity, how 

electricity is made and how we 
can be safe around electrical 

items. Year 1 have  been 
learning the different sources 
of sound and have learnt that 

sound vibration travels 
through the air to our ears. 




